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I am teaching intensive Russian, Introduction to Russian literature, and Russian culture and history. 



Volume XXXI  Fall 2023 

Edited by: Ximena Jimenez  5 

Morales-Pino (Universidad Católica del Perú) and Sofía Pachas-Maceda (Universidad Nacional 
Mayor de San Marcos) and to be published in Les Cahiers ALHIM. 

-Her chapter “La conquista del espacio en la relación de Gerónimo de Ypori” will be published in the 
volume “Literatura colonial en transición” published by the Argentine press EDUVIM (Summer 
2024) and edited by Dr. Amber Brian (Iowa University). 

Talk: 

-Silva presented her talk “Abigail Mejía sobre la Invasión de Estados Unidos a la República 
Dominicana” at the Gender and Sexualities Association’s (AEGS) annual conference in Universidad 
Autónoma de Querétaro, México, October 5-7, 2023. 

Service to the Profession: 

- By invitation, Dr. Silva serves as program track chair (Literature and Culture) for the Latin 
American Studies Association (LASA) for the Annual Conference to be celebrated in Bogotá, 
Colombia, in June 2024. 

-She serves this year as Chair of the Executive Council of the Colonial Section, Latin American 
Studies Association (LASA). 

-
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Chiang Yun 

大家好！ My name is Chiang Yun. You can just call me Yun, or my English 

name, Lily. I was born in Taipei, Taiwan. You may not know where Taiwan is. 
Taiwan is a little island between China and Japan. Taiwan is a multicultural 
island from China, Japan and Southeast Asia. Taipei is the capital of Taiwan 
with a lot of delicious food and motorcycles. Have you tried bubble tea and 
hot pot? Try it and you will love it! I graduated from Zhong Yuan University 
with a bachelor’s degree in teaching C
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Where do you see yourself in ten years?  

I see myself teaching Spanish to high school students, and hopefully I will have completed a masters 
in Spanish or Linguistics and maybe be working toward a doctorate. 

Luke Capper 
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they can learn about Japan by watching it. Omori ended the event by teaching the students to play 
“Jan Ken Pon,” or rock-paper-scissors, a game played almost every day in Japan, and sharing her 
favorite anime for them to watch. 

Omori shares, “I was very happy that I was able to hold an event and not only had students who were 
taking Japanese language classes come, but also students who don't normally speak Japanese, and I 
was able to talk with teachers from local high schools.” 

Yolanda Arroyo Pizarro  

 

Yolanda Arroyo Pizarro, renowned 
Puerto Rican novelist, presented at two 
events on Writing the Ancestras: 
Journaling decolonization thru 
Afrofeminism and Afrofuturism at an 
event cosponsored by the Slattery 
Center for the Humanities and the 
Department of World Languages and 
Cultures.  

 

World Languages Open House   

On October 3rd, the World Languages and Cultures department hosted their Open House where 
s
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Upcoming Events 

This year, the Department of World Languages and Cultures is proud to host the following events: 

¶ Fulbright events: 

o October 19th at 4:30 p.m. in Kane Forum: Fall Folktales from Argentina led by 
FLTA Sheila Mignolet. 

o November 13th at 4:30 p.m. in Kane Forum: German Cultural Event led by FLTA 
Joshua Hartmann. 

¶ Dr. Ana López Sánchez presents Through Multiliteracies and Learning-By-Design-
Pedagogies professional development workshop on October 18th in DNC 406 at 4:30pm. 

Language Learning Center     
The Language Learning Center, located in O’Hara 306, offers language learning support for 
students and community members learning Spanish, French, Italian, Arabic, Chinese, Japanese, 
and English. Services available include language conversation hours, a computer lab, language 
tutoring, a database of language resources, and more. The LLC also offers English as a Second 
Language tutoring to adult English learners in the community and hosts events for local 
students and community members such as the annual TA Talks, various cultural events hosted 
by our Fulbright TAs, and high school immersion days. Curious about how the Language 
Learning Center can help you learn a language or improve your language skills? Contact Hannah 
Grijincu at Hannah.grijincu@scranton.edu or 570-941-4711. 

 

Social Media 
Stay up to date with the Department’s activities, events, news, and highlights by 
following the World Languages and Cultures Department’s Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram pages listed below! 

 

mailto:Hannah.grijincu@scranton.edu
https://www.facebook.com/uofsworldlanguages
https://www.twitter.com/uofscranton_wlc
https://www.instagram.com/uofs_worldlanguages/

